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Dear Parents and Carers, 
The Virtual Parents/Carers meeting you have booked will take place on
Tuesday 27th April
Thank you for booking your appointment time on School Spider.

ACCESSING YOUR APPOINTMENT
Tuesday 27th April - ten minutes before your booked time please copy and paste the following link to join Zoom: 
Zoom Link: 
Next, enter the following codes to enter the waiting room:
Meeting ID: 
Passcode: 
Please enter your child’s name in the name section.  

You may, at this point, be asked if you wish to allow access to your camera/microphone, in which case please click 'Yes'.
At the time of your appointment, you will automatically join the meeting.

Appointments will last no longer than 10 minutes, after this the next appoint will start. Please be aware that appointments cannot be extended; therefore, it is important to ensure your system is working on the test screen first. 

I would like to extend my thanks for your understanding and patience with this new venture. Should you require any help or further information after the parents/carers evenings please contact school via wwmail@hwbcymru.net.

With kind regards and looking forward to meeting with you soon,
Mrs Brown

As virtual events are still relatively new to us at Westwood, we thought it important to establish some ground rules so that all participants are following the same protocol which should ensure everyone’s wellbeing.

· Conversations should take place in appropriate locations.

· All participants should be appropriately attired as they would be for a real-life face to face meeting.

· Conversations must not be recorded.

· Both teachers and parents should use audio and video.

· As in real life, the meeting is between parents and teachers. Your child should not join the meeting.

· Please try to be on time as the appointment times are not flexible and will start and finish exactly on time.

· Appointments will be automatically stopped once the allotted time has ended.

· Positive, constructive relationships between staff and parents are a priority at Westwood and it is important that this continues. Therefore, please note that in the extremely unlikely event of a negative or deteriorating dialogue between school and parents, staff will end the meeting and refer the matter to the Senior Leadership Team to follow up. Thank you for your support here.

Advice

• Zoom has been trialled extensively within school and therefore we anticipate that sessions will

run smoothly. 

• Make sure your camera and microphone and volume are fully enabled in your settings and that you have allowed the system to access them.

• This is our first event of this kind for Parents’ Evening. We will respond to any technical difficulties as far as possible but please be forgiving in the event of any technical hitch. We are doing our best to make contact at this time and hope that our virtual parents’ evening will be a suitable means of communication for you. 

Should you lose connection, your child’s class teacher will contact you by telephone as soon as it is possible.

